

“Accept the challenges in life so that you can feel the exhilaration of victory”

Dear Graduates:

I hope that you are all having a safe and enjoyable start to your summer. 
I wanted to send out one more newsletter to you before you embark upon your life “after Neshannock High School”. 

Stevenson Foundation Scholarship Applications will be available in starting January 1, 2020.  Look for the scholarships on this website:
https://comm-foundation.org
Remember-this site is used for MANY scholarships and all are encouraged to apply.

FAFSA needs to be completed each and every year you are in school.  The website opens October 1, 2019 for the 2020-21 school year. This will be for your second year of college already!

Enclosed  is a copy of your transcript with your final class rank.  This is for your reference only.  College and employment and military scholarships will not have your class rank listed.

Enclosed is a message from Mr. Ferry about how to move your home directory files to a google file.  You should do this immediately.  After July 1, 2019 your files will be deleted from the school’s server.

If there is anything that I can do to assist you this summer or the next school year, feel free to call me at (724) 658-5513 ext 5115  or e mail me at  bdevincentis@ntsd.org or remind app text me!

As your commencement speaker, Mrs. Portnoy said- “now is the time to hit that restart button”    Good luck as you venture out from these halls of “home”.                                   

Sincerely,

Mrs. Brenda DeVincentis

High School Counselor       
Congratulations, Seniors!

As you prepare for life's next great adventure the technology department wanted to share a link with you in case you are interested in transferring your NTSD Google Files to a personal account using Google Takeout.  Google Takeout is a handy service Google provides that makes downloading your data as easy as signing in, selecting files, and downloading the resulting ZIP file.  All NTSD Google accounts will be suspended on July 1, 2019.  You have until July 1, 2019, to transfer any and all NTSD documents.  

Please use  link below to watch a quick tutorial on how to use Google Takeout.  

https://youtu.be/B-eGHN6vo2M

Thanks and have a safe and relaxing summer!

Mr. Chris Ferry  (cferry@ntsd.org)
